Telit

Change In ID Authorization Letter

Date: 2022-11-04
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: RI7LN920

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representative of Getac Technology Corporation
to apply to FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the
FCC rules. This authorization applies to Telit Communications S.p.A., FCC ID:
RI7ZLN920 (08/10/2022). We are aware that Getac Technology Corporation intends
to market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID: QYLLN920V.

Sincerely yours,

Brian Tucker/ SVP Quality Assurance
Telit Communications S.p.A.

Tel: 1-919-449-78607

Fax: 1-919-840-0337

E-mail: Brian.Tucker®@telit.com



